
 

   

 

May 2, 2025 

  
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations  
H-305, The Capitol  
Washington, DC 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, DC 20515  

  
  
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
  
I am requesting funding for Texas A&M University System Law Enforcement Training and Engagement 
Project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Texas A&M University System, 
located at 301 Tarrow Street, College Station, Texas 77840.   
  
Funding granted would be allocated for law enforcement training, primarily focused on addressing at-
risk youth and related social matters, including mental health and substance abuse. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds in that would hold all university law enforcement to the same high 
standards across all campuses and offer a number of benefits that contribute to the health and safety of 
both officers and students, alike.   
  
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposed authorized by section 501 
of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).  
  
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, nor do my immediate family members.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

  
  
Michael T. McCaul  
Member of Congress  
 


